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• If your firm previously submitted a Proposal by the original due date of 5/31/19 and you are 
responding to new section 4.3.1.j. as per the Re-Solicitation posted to the web on 8/8/19, there 
is no need to resubmit your entire Proposal.   
 
• Please provide eight (8) hard copies of your response to the Re-Solicitation as a separate 

document and it will be incorporated into your original submission.  You may use a 
reasonable number of pages as needed to respond to the new section 4.3.1.j. 

 

• In addition, please email an electronic version of your response to 
HBEXSolicitation@covered.ca.gov. 

 

• If you determine that your firm is not providing additional information at this time, please 
complete and sign Attachment 10. 
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